
On 12-16-2011, Detective John Warmuth of the Marion County Sheriff’s Office in Ocala, Florida 

issued an alert for the theft of metal braces from a bridge construction site in Marion County, 

Florida. Another alert had been issued on 11-21-2011 for a similar incident involving the same type 

of material. Quick Stop Recycling in Jacksonville, Florida received the alert. Bobi Gordon of Quick 

Stop Recycling notified Detective William Katsacos of the Jacksonville Sheriff’s Office in 

Jacksonville, Florida after discovering they had the material in question. Detective Katsacos 

notified Detective Warmuth of the Marion County Sheriff’s Office. The material was positively 

identified and was subsequently recovered and returned to the owner. Two suspects were identified 

and arrested. The suspects were responsible for the incident in November and this one as well. 

Congratulations to Detective Warmuth, Detective Katsacos, and Bobi Gordon. Nice job! 

 

                    

Theft Alert 

Title: Theft of 200 18"x11" Trench Drain Grates 

Date of Occurrence: 12/16/2011 17:00 

Location: OCALA, FL 34475 US 

Material: Ferrous metal 

Details: Theft of 200 18"x11" Trench Drain Grates. 

Reported Value: $10,000.00 

        

Additional Info: Theft occurred between 12/16/2011 and 12/19/2011 from bridge construction site. This case 

is possibly related to a theft of Tiltwall braces that occurred in November of this year. 

Law Enforcement Contact: Agency: Marion County Sheriff's Office 

Phone: 352-402-6022 

Contact Name: John Warmuth 

Contact Email: jwarmuth@marionso.com 

Case Identifier: 11040657  

ISRI File ID: FL1112200448319307 


